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General Compliment - Bal Harbour Village Building Department 

The purpose of this Letter to Council (LTC) is to transmit to you a positive compliment
received regarding the Village's Building Department for providing professional customer
service to contractors and residents.

The positive compliment e-mail from a contractor has been attached for your review.

Join me in recognizing Building Director Grace Escalante and her staff for their hard work
in promoting a positive, community-oriented Building Department.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact
me or Grace Escalante.

JMG/AC




